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Educate Together  -   
Equality-Based Schools 

Very best wishes to all 

Gorey Educate Together 

families and staff for a 

lovely summer.  Many 

thanks to everyone for their 

support over the past year. 

Class of 2023:  This week 

we bid farewell to the 

school’s fifteenth 6th class!  

We wish them every success 

and happiness.  Keep in 

touch!   

Friday 30th June:  End of Term.     
Classes finish at 12noon (infants) and 
12.30pm (1st – 6th classes.)  (Infants 
using school buses or infants with older 
siblings at our school will be supervised 
until 12.30pm.) 

Monday 3rd July — Friday 14th July:  
July programme for children with      
significant additional needs.  Normal 
school times.  Staff will collect the 
children from parents at the front 
of the school building at 8.50am 
each morning.   

Thursday 31st August:  First Day of 
School.  See the school website for our 
full 2023-2024 calendar. 

Please check at 
home for school 
rental books and 
library books.     
Return them to our 
teachers.       
Thank you.   

Lost & Found: 

Please check our            
overflowing lost & found 
box before the end of term.  
Thank you.   

Leftover items will be 
dropped to the Recycling 
Centre. 

Summer Stars is 
the free national 
reading programme 
for children 
that takes 
place in 
all public        
libraries each 
summer.    
Highly         
recommended! 


